
Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


From: Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 8:41 AM


To: hagedorn@eglin.af.mil


Subject: Eglin INRMP for green turtles


Hi Bruce,


My name is Jenny Schultz, and I am working on the green turtle critical habitat designation for NMFS. Ann Marie Lauritsen gave


me your contact information. I will be reviewing the Eglin AFB INRMP for exemption.


For my review, I will need a signed copy of the most recent final INRMP. Has it been updated since the 2010 version?  Also, I have a


copy of the Sea Turtle Management Plan, but I do not have the T&E Species Conservation Plan ...would you send me the final version?


One last question: I could not tell which projects are "must fund" and which are subject to funding availability.  Is there an action plan


that includes this information for the future and past reports that indicate what projects have been funded in recent years?


Thank you!


Jenny


Jennifer Schultz, Ph.D.


Endangered Species Division


Office of Protected Resources


NOAA Fisheries


301-427-8443


jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov


www.nmfs.noaa.gov
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